
InterVarsity students pack 
Operation Christmas Child boxes for needy kids.

 

                               Ben speaking with prospective students at FSW.
.

 

Students come to pray at January Prayer Tent.

\\

Rachel and Katie are ready for Rose Outreach 2020.

                       InterVarsity student connects with virtual group during 
                                                            “shelter at home” period.
 
 

     Alumnus Chris Jeong ministering to high school students in Miami FL.

Dear Partners and Friends...
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 

    “...but the Word of God is not bound.”    II Timothy 2:9b  -KJV 

ECCLESIASTES 3:1 says, ”To everything there is a season,  
and a time for every purpose under heaven” -KJV.  Spring 2020  
certainly has been an unusual season. On the one hand it has 
been like I Peter 1:1 as our students have been scattered all over 
since the campuses closed. On the other hand it has been like 
the Apostle Paul in Acts 28 - home bound. But, true to the  
Scriptures, God’s Word has not been home bound. It has  
continued to reach the scattered “virtually” !

THROUGH ON-LINE TECHNOLOGIES LIKE ZOOM our  
student groups have been able to continue in worship, prayer, 
Bible study and fellowship. The ability to have open FaceTime  
discussions of scriptures like II Timothy 1:7, Psalm 23, and  
I Corinthians 15 have brought comfort, joy and inspiration to 
our students. New students and recent alumni have also joined 
our virtual communities.

INTERVARSITY’S VISION STATEMENT is, ”Students and faculty  
transformed, campuses renewed and world changers  
developed.”  Starting with this newsletter I will be spotlighting 
some Southwest Florida InterVarsity alums that God is using to 
change their part of the world. This issue’s World Changer is 
Chris Jeong. Chris served as our FGCU student president for  
several years and graduated in 2012. He and his wife Rosa,  
who he met at InterVarsity, were recipients of our Hall of Fame 
leadership award their senior year. Chris currently ministers to 
junior and senior high school students through Youth For Christ 
in Miami Florida. Over 20 students have given their lives to 
Christ in the last year through Chris’ ministry.

THANK YOU for your faithful prayers and financial support in 
partnership with our ministry. Your partnership has made it 
possible for us to creatively adapt to this unexpected season 
victoriously, as well as to previously gather in person, and  
do special ministry events like Operation Christmas Child,  
adopting a 10 year old orphan girl for Christmas, ministering at 
the Franklin Graham Decision America event, and hold fruitful 
Prayer Tent and Rose Outreach events. We Are planning  
additional special virtual events for our students between  
now and the end of our fiscal year, June 30th. Stay tuned!

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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